
Updated Office Hours 

In order to better serve our guests, we will be 

opening earlier on the weekends, so COME ON IN 

and beat the rush and get your 2020 contracts 

and get your winterization work order completed: 

 Monday 9:00am-430pm 

 Tuesday 9:00am-430pm 

 Wednesday CLOSED 

 Thursday 10:am-430pm 

 Friday 10am-6pm 

 Saturday 9am-430pm 

 Sunday 9am-4pm 

 

END OF SEASON REMINDERS: 

 Water will be turned off on Monday, October 

14th at 4:30pm 

 Office will CLOSE FOR THE SEASON on 

Wednesday, October 16th at 4:30 

 2020 Site Contract Deposits - We have 

begun taking site deposits, so BEAT THE 

RUSH and stop by soon to review your con-

tract. 

 Winterizations - Why risk freeze damage? Let 

our trained staff handle this for you! We are 

ready to begin taking your Winterization 

requests. Payments are due at the time the 

arrangements are made. 

 Accounts - We have made great strides this 

year to keep the accounts current and rele-

vant. Along with these changes, comes a 

cleaner way to communicate any balance you 

may have. See Tim in the office if you have 

any questions. 

 Off Season Updates - will be shared Face-

book and on our website   

PARK UPGRADES - Along with the usual park 

maintenance that our team performs on a daily 

basis, here are some NEW upgrades for this year: 

 Installed an electronic sign board in the 
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office. 

 Purchased new speakers for the clubhouse. 

 Removed the tripping hazards at the basketball 

court and sealed the pavement. 

 Purchased new street hockey nets. 

 Purchased new lacrosse nets. 

CLUBHOUSE STORAGE - We have changed the 

policy with storing things for the winter.  In order 

to make it fair for all we will be renting 10'x12' 

spaces for storage in the clubhouse. We will have 

the spaces marked out and numbered. We will be 

charging $45.00 for a storage contract valid from 

October to May 1st. We need to have all contents 

removed by May 1st to allow us to clean and get 

ready for opening. 

WOW! What a Season! 

With the season coming to an end, we can all 

reflect back on the year we’ve had, and we can all 

find something that made this season spectacular 

to each of us. Was it the weather? Was it that you 

made a new friend? Caught your first fish? 

Comments made about Blue Haven I just want to 

point out a few comments that I continue to hear 

year after year: 

 “What a BEAUTIFUL campground you have!” 

Mother Nature has blessed us to have the 

North Branch of the Great Chazy River running 

through the park and the beautiful scenery that 

goes along with that. To augment that fact, this 

would not be possible without each of YOU for 

keeping your own areas looking wonderful and 

our Team keeping up on the common areas. 

 “Everyone is SO friendly here” - again, it is 

YOU - our campers that make this one possible! 

People that even stay for a night or two are 

made to feel like family! 

 “There is always something to do!” this is 

because of our Volunteers and our Volunteer 



Activity Committee and their countless hours of 

preparation that goes into each of these events. 

Don’t believe me? Here are some actual comments 

from Google Reviews: 

 Great place to camp. Lots of activities and nice 

pool. Carole McKee 

 We had a great time at Blue Haven. The park 

was nice and the people were friendly. Stephen 

Y 

 Great community feel, secluded yet close to 

stores too. Christopher Grizzle  

 Great family campground. We loves the beauti-

ful well kept grounds. If you love fishing walking 

and relaxing this is the place for you. There are 

activities almost every weekend if you are 

looking for something to do. Wonderful place to 

spend the summer months. Dee K 

 The customer service immediately impressed 

me. This campground is huge and seemed to 

have many seasonal campers, but our overnight 

visit didn't seem to deter their friendliness and 

hospitality. Would love to go back for a longer 

visit. We were only there overnight as we were 

in the area for a wedding. 

 Trip Advisor Review 

Weekend Events: 

Sunday September 15th: 

 Closing General Meeting - this will be an oppor-

tunity to hear about and learn about how our 

season went this year as well as maybe some 

information about next year! This is a good 

forum if you have some new ideas or wish to 

volunteer for upcoming activities. 

Happy Birthday! As we reach the end of our 

newsletters for 2019, I have extended the Birth-

day Greetings out until we start again in the 

Spring! Have more to add? Drop me an e-mail at 

tm@momot.com: 

 9/15: Don Light 

 9/17: Patrick Lafave 

 9/17: Margo Scovil 

 9/17: Fallyn Gammie 

 9/19: Myla Gammie 

 9/23: Darlene Bilow 

 9/24: Ken Murphy 

 9/26: Francine Cantwell 

 9/27: Mike Deliva 

 10/1: Frank Boisvert 

 10/9: Elaine Pellerin MTS Employee 

 10/13: Layla Hilborne 

 10/24: Spencer Davies 

 10/25: Jasmine Henry 

 3/4 Gary Lomber, BHC Employee 

 3/11: Millie Stamegna 

 4/11: Arie Reiser 

 4/19: Tim Mitchell, BHC Employee 

 4/27: James Brunet, BHC Employee 

Happy Anniversary greetings this month go out to 

the following: 

 9/17: Patricia & Cliff Horrell 

 9/17: Cathy & Jim Jewtraw 

 9/21: Debbie & John Gagnon 

 9/24: Marlene & George Hauswirth 

 9/25: Elaine & David Pellerin 

 9/26: Donna & Ray Davies 

Unclaimed belongings from this Summer: 

 1st place cash prize winner for the Lot Rent 

Draw was Nick Leou, a new camper on Michelle 

winner of $300. Nick can pick up his winnings in 

the office. 

 Fishing gear, won at the Kids Fishing Derby 

belonging to Brogan Burrell from 30 Riverside 

 There are several items still unclaimed in the 

Lost & Found in the office. 

BLUE HAVEN PRIDE We are proud to be part of 

such a special place. Our setting is hard to match 

with all of the natural beauty.  There are so many 

great families that help keep Blue Haven special.  

We ask that you all please follow the guidelines 

that we have in place so Blue Haven can stay in a 

category of it's own. We ask that you keep every-

thing natural, See Site Appearance in the guide-

line book. Also while mowing your lawns we ask 

that you also keep it trimmed. We would appreci-

ate everyone's cooperation. Please see Dave in the 

office with any questions. 



2020 Contract Processing Update 
In an effort to increase accuracy and efficiency for the convenience of our 

guests, we will be mobilizing our complete team to help speed up to site deposit 

process. 

We will have extra staff available in the office at Blue Haven! 

Take advantage of this speeder process and stop by during these times: 

 Saturday September 21st & Sunday September 22nd
 

 Saturday September 28st & Sunday September 29nd
 

 Saturday October 5th & Sunday October 6th
 

You also can pay leave your deposit at our Tom Miller Road location in Plattsburgh 
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